Calendar:



I Like Me Service Project

July-August: I Like Me approved by the new Board and the item put in the budget.  Estimate budget 
based on the number of classes per schools to be supported at 20 students per class.  Local 
schools typically have 3-4 Kinder Classes. The 2018 numbers should be approximately 4 kinder 
classes in Bonham and Bowden.  The budget should provide for 160 student @ $10 per book or 
$1600.

August-Sept (First Week): Contact schools to confirm participation.  Confirm administrative approval 
and make contact with teachers.  Collect emails and Kinder Team information: 1) Grade Chair 
2) Kinder planning period (days/times); forward I Like Me order information (PDF); meet with 
Grade Chair if new for overview of ordering.  Remind Kinder Team to collect student data 
ahead of proposed meeting.

September (Second or Third Week):  Meet with Kinder Teams and help them with ordering.  The 
easiest way to handle the ordering is just to allow each teacher to order on his/her own schedule.  
DON'T DO IT!


 Meeting as a group in the library, computer room, or wifi equipped classroom: means all books 
will arrive together at the same time making in harder for them to be misplaced; means

            the bills to MTR/MTR Charities will arrive close together and be limited to the number of 
schools; means that all ordering and billing information will be standardized; means the 
teachers can't  procrastinate beyond the meeting and all classes will get books before December.

October-November: (1) Contact all schools to ensure they have their books and they know where they 

are.  (2) Schedule a date for book presentations.  The book presentations are often done in the 
final two weeks before the Christmas break.  But, there is no reason that they could not be 
presented earlier near Halloween or Thanksgiving.  Delivery time is about 6 weeks and delivery 
is by truck which drops boxed books at each school.  Ordinarily, each box contains one class 
set.

           Early presentation means books must be ordered NLT September 30th.  Note: Students in Kinder 
classes continue to be scrambled in August and should be solid by the middle of September.

November-December: Organize MTR Volunteers for the presentation.  Two or three will work for each 
presentation--more better.  Most of the presentations will be on school time so those not 
working or retired are the most  reliable.  Class photos with I Like Me books held should be 
saved with cell or digital camera.  SAISD limits publishing such photos with identifying 
information (name/class/school).  See their Website.
